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Congratulations To Eggleston’s
high school graduates

Dear Graduates,

On behalf of the Eggleston community, I wish to extend a warm and
sincere congratulations to our 2024 high school graduation class
from La Verne II, Diana, Ontario, Upland, Waco I and Waco II. We have
a total of 19 graduates for the 2024 school year. 

We commend you on your perseverance, determination and
commitment in overcoming difficult life challenges and not allowing
adversity to deter you from pursuing your dreams and aspirations to
earn your high school diploma. Having earned your high school
diploma gives you all the rights and privileges to pursue whatever
endeavors you may choose in your career path.

We are exceptionally proud of you because your journey in achieving
this milestone of being a high school graduate, was paved with many
challenges and obstacles. You have demonstrated tremendous
resiliency in not allowing unfortunate life circumstances to dissuade
you from celebrating with your classmates on this momentous day of
academic achievement. 
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You have turned in your last assignment and passed your last exam,
now it is your time to celebrate. As you celebrate, I encourage you to
thank family members, teachers and Eggleston staff for helping you
on your journey in becoming a successful young adult.

By graduating from high school, you now serve as successful role
models to other Eggleston students from similar backgrounds as
yours, that they also can earn their high school diploma. 
In closing, I wish you well and much success.

Sincerely, 
Clarence Brown
Executive Director
Eggleston Youth Centers, Inc. 
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